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Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Friday 20th October, Biscovey Nursery and Infants’ Academy will be taking part in 

the Macmillan Coffee Morning. We would be delighted if you could join us for a cup 

of tea or coffee and a slice of delicious cake with your child. 

Each class will have a slot throughout the morning. The times are below: 

Puffins – 9-9.30am 

Kingfishers – 9.30-10am 

Swallows –10-10.30am 

Robins – 10.30-11am 

Owls – 11-11.30am 

Honeybees/Bumblebees – 11.15-11.45am in the Nursery  

If you could spare some pennies for coffee and cake and some of your time, we 

would love for you to be a part of our coffee morning. The children will be invited to 

come in and buy some cake with their class at the times above, and hopefully you 

can join your child. Cakes will be priced from 50p for a small sweet treat, with some 

more indulgent bakes costing a little more. 

If you are unable to spare the time but you have been inspired by a bit of Bake Off, 

any donations of delicious treats would be gratefully received. Whether it be a 

spectacular sponge or some jazzy jam tarts, it will all help to raise money for a 

wonderful cause. Please can these be brought into school by Wednesday 18th 

October. 

Thank you for your support, 

Miss K Bullock 

Head of School  
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